
 

 

July 18, 2023 

Your support makes a difference. We need you for the Raising the Standard 

Foundation High School Seniors’ Recognition Program. Plans are now underway 

for this year’s program scheduled for this November. Because of generous donors 

like you, we have helped more than 500 local seniors attend college for the past 

46 years. We want to ask for your help. 

 

Many of our seniors are first-generation college students. Your scholarship 

dollars will allow them to get through those critical first years in college. These 

students need your support, both financially and with in-kind items.  

 

There are three ways you can give to this year’s program: 

1. Donate on our website www.raisingthestandardfoundation.com  

2. Donate on Eventbrite by clicking the link here.  

3. Send a check to: 

Raising the Standard Foundation 

High School Seniors’ Recognition Program 

P.O. Box 15084, Fort Worth, TX 76119 

 

Please review the various sponsorship levels here.  We kindly ask for your 

donations by Monday, October 2, 2023.  

 

Email your camera-ready ad by Monday, October 30, 2023, to 
HSSR@raisingthestandardfoundation.com. Your logo and name for event signage 
are due on Monday, October 30, 2023. 
 
If you have any questions or need more information, please email us at 
HSSR@raisingthestandardfoundation.com. Thank you in advance for your 
support. We look forward to celebrating with you at this year’s High School 
Senior Recognition Program! 
 
 
Micaela S. Watkins- Chair 

2023 High School Seniors’  

Recognition Program 

Gillian Nash – Co-Chair 

2023 High School Seniors’ 

Recognition Program

 

 
About Raising the Standard Foundation 

Raising the Standard Foundation empowers, enhances, and exposes traditionally under-represented 

youth in Fort Worth and surrounding areas through educational opportunities, mentorship and 

scholarships. For the past 46 years, the High School Seniors’ Recognition program has recognized 

seniors and their significant achievements before they head to college. Join us this November and 

learn more about how we celebrate seniors with scholarships, gifts, and encouragement for 

completing their high school journeys. 
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